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The Governmental Cabinet is ready to assist the districts in the east of Slovakia with the amount of about
3.5 million Euro. For the districts of Bardejov, Stropkov and Svidník it prepared the projects that would
improve their social and economic situation. 1.3 million Euro should be directed to the building of a flood
protection in Giraltovce, Stropkov, Bardejov and Svidník municipalities. 900 thousand would go to the
reconstruction of the roads damaged in last year's floods. 500 thousand should be allocated for the
construction of the 1st block of 18 residential units with a lower standard at Svidník.
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